
         Mini-May Newsletter   

Been a terribly busy time for the Burrill Team with Ceremonies to include four graduations, flying cross-

county to west coast for two of them, our youngest shipped off to Fort Sill Memorial Day Afternoon, and 

work has an annual surge in May!  But here we are with some quick news to share before this week’s 

meeting! 

  FIRST OF ALL:  Thank you to everyone who contributed to make our 2023 Poppy Day a success.  

Commander Alvarez made a deposit and he stated we still have a way to go and for us to all focus on 

Raffle Tickets.  “We need to stress raffle. We just got four members paid and one member took 10 more 

books to sell!” <Great Going Legionnaires!> 

Reminder – If you can’t sell tickets feel free to donate directly to the Post using this link: 

https://www.louisaamericanlegion.org/contributehere 
 

Public Service Announcement:  Ms. Karen Cheatwood from the National Active Retired Federal 

Employees (NARFE.ORG) has invited all Legion Members to join the Local Chapter for their 

meeting this month as they will have a representative of the Jefferson Area Board on Aging 

presenting information of interest to seniors and plan to go into some detail on what is available 

here in Louisa County.  NARFE has extended an invite to all Legions members and their guests to 

join them for this informative meeting at 11:30 am on June 15th at Roma’s.  POC is Dick Shrum 

if any questions.   

 

American Legion announces a 5 – Year Pilot for another Membership option.  Attached to this 

email is a copy of Resolution #1, approved by the National Executive Committee at the Spring Meeting, 

May 10-11, 2023.   The resolution establishes a five-year pilot program offering the purchase of three 

consecutive twelve-month (annual) memberships at the current dues rate at the time of purchase.  

Many details are yet available, but we are assured the details are coming.  See the Resolution on the last 

page please. 

 

Our Guest Speaker this month, Mr. Curt Bean of the local “G4V Charlottesville VA.” Is the Chapter 

Coordinator/instructor for Guitars for Vets,  I met him at District Meeting this early Spring and he agreed 

to speak to us; however, he had an emergency this week and cannot come as planned.   His Website is 

http://www.guitars4vets.org; His email is:  VA.charlottesville@guitarsforvets.org.    Please look at this 

URL:  Vietnam veteran helps others cope with PTSD through music (nbc29.com) 

He recently was interviewed by our Friends at NBC29, and this might help with understanding the 

valuable services he is providing in our community. 

 

 

Sorry so informal – We should have some more content and maybe some time in June 😉  

https://www.louisaamericanlegion.org/contributehere
http://www.guitars4vets.org/
mailto:VA.charlottesville@guitarsforvets.org
https://www.nbc29.com/2021/03/22/vietnam-veteran-helps-others-cope-with-ptsd-through-music/


 

 

  



THANK YOU ALL FOR YOU DONATION OF TIME TO 

HELPOUR POST HELP OUR COMMUNITY! 


